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CONDITIONS BRING HALT TO WOMEN'S 
FINAL AFTER TWO DISCIPLINES AT 
WORLD CUP #1

Due to sweltering conditions in Acapulco and with the health of the athletes and the horses 
a high priority for UIPM, the decision has been taken to end the Women's Final at World 
Cup #1 early.

UIPM President Dr Klaus Schormann stated, "It is vital to protect the health of both athletes and 
horses and with the conditions making it impossible to guarantee this, and with the athletes also 
voicing their concern, we had to end the competition today. It is highly unfortunate but we want to 
guarantee safety for everyone".

More discussion will be held with regards to the rest of the program for the competition.


